## If I was a Pine Glen student in the \_\_\_\_\_ I would be wearing \_\_\_\_\_\_ I would be listening to\_\_\_\_\_\_ My favorite toys would be \_\_\_\_\_ My favorite TV Shows would be\_\_\_\_\_ My favorite movies would be\_\_\_\_\_ I would be reading\_\_\_\_\_ Written By\_\_\_\_\_\_ \_Room\_\_\_\_\_

## Blast From The Past Contest

Dear Pine Glen Families,

As you know, Pine Glen is celebrating its 50th Anniversary this year on June 12th. As part of our celebration we are running a <u>Blast From The Past Contest</u>. Each grade level has been assigned a decade that they will represent at the celebration:

First Grade: 1960s Second Grade: 1970s Third Grade: 1980s Fourth Grade: 1990s Fifth Grade: 2000s

To participate in the contest, each student will fill out the attached template according to the decade their grade is assigned. In addition, each student should attach a photo of themselves dressed up as a kid from that decade (print-outs are fine) the more detailed and creative the better! These entries will be displayed in the music room, and students will vote for which student will dress up and read their entry at the celebration on June 12th. **Entries must be turned in by June**3rd to receive consideration.

If you have any questions please email me at <u>agati@bpsk12.org</u>.

I can't wait to see the results!

Mrs. Agati